
 
 

 

Friends of Ernest Bevin School Newsletter 
 
Dear staff, students and famillies, 
 
We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable winter break. Not withstanding the current 
COVID situation, here at FEBS HQ we’re feeling refreshed to take on the challenges 
that 2022 may bring our way to fundraise for our college. 
 
During the autumn term we raised the following : 
 

1. £200 received from ASDA Foundation Green Token Giving. 
2. £100 raised for ‘Odd sock day’ during Anti Bullying Week. 
3. £33.53 received from selling mince pies to staff.  
4. £15.99 received from AmazonSmile.co.uk 

 
To kickstart the spring term we’re also celebrating our achievements during 
2021.Highlights below: 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
If you’re struggling to come up with a New Year’s resolution this year, why not make 
a difference and get involved with Friends of Ernest Bevin School charity?. You could 
help during events, organise  prize donations, or even just follow us on our social 
media platforms – give us a like and a comment and help grow our Bevin community. 
 

 @FEBSSW17  @FEBSSW17  @Friends of Ernest Bevin School  
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
FEBS Committee  
 
 
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/febssw17/
https://twitter.com/FEBSSW17
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100074595103599

